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18 May 2017


Dear Parent/Guardian,

Year 7 Spectators – IGSSA – Thursday 17th August 2017

It has been a tradition at Danebank for all Year 7 students to spectate at the Independent Girls Schools’ Athletics Carnival.  This will be a great experience for the girls to see how an Athletics meet is organised.  Every Sydney based IGSSA school brings spectators to cheer and support their athletics team and we are proud of the wonderful school spirit this has promoted.

Date:		Thursday 17th August 2016
Time:		8.25am – normal roll call at buses
		8.35am – buses leave
		3.00pm approximate arrival back at Danebank School
Venue:		Sydney International Athletic Centre, Homebush

Girls are to wear full school uniform.

Canteen facilities are available but food is very expensive.  Girls are recommended to bring their lunch from home.  This is a compulsory excursion – all girls must attend

Your enthusiasm and support will be much appreciated by the Athletics team.

Miss Gowan

